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TOWNSHIP OF WENTWORTH 

PUBLIC NOTICE – PUBLIC CONSULTATION 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE TO INTERESTED PERSONS: 
 
THAT the Municipal Council at its regular meeting of April 7th, 2025, adopted the Draft 
By-Law number 2018-007-06, modifying Zoning By-Law number 2018-007 which 
objective is: 
 

• To remove a condition relating to cottages for short-term rental and a condition 
relating to short-term rental as an additional use to housing; 

• To modify the specific provisions applicable to wetlands located in NV zone;  

• To modify the provisions relating to steep-slope zones; 

• To modify the specific penalties for tree felling 
 
THAT in accordance with the Act respecting Land Use Planning and Development 
(R.S.Q., c. A-19.1), Municipal Council must hold a Public Consultation meeting on the 
Draft By-Law; 
 
THAT at this Public Consultation meeting, the Mayor or a member of Council 
designated by him, shall explain the Draft By-Law and the consequences of its adoption 
and shall hear the persons who wish to speak on this subject; 
 
THAT the Public Consultation meeting will be held on April 29th, 2025, at 7:00 p.m. at 
the Town Hall of the Township of Wentworth located at 175 Louisa Road, Wentworth; 
 
THAT the Draft By-Law is available for viewing on the Website at (www.wentworth.ca), 
can be consulted or be obtained at the Town Hall of the Township of Wentworth during 
normal business hours, free of charge; 
 
THAT this Notice is also posted at the Town Hall of the Township of Wentworth. 

 

 
Natalie Black 
General Manager, Clerk-Treasurer  
 
Given at Wentworth, April 15th, 2025 

http://www.wentworth.ca/

